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District of North Vancouver issues 
heavy rainfall warning 

 
North Vancouver, B.C.  Due to heavy rainfall, the District of North Vancouver has 
issued a precautionary advisory for all areas of the District of North Vancouver.  
 
Residents living along creeks and rivers are cautioned that this is a time of 
elevated risk and residents are advised to exercise due caution and to stay away 
from the rivers edge, in light of elevated water levels, swift moving currents and 
bank erosion. Soil on hills is also saturated and there is an elevated risk of debris 
flow. 
 
Safety for residents is the District’s top priority and District officials are actively 
monitoring rainfall and groundwater levels. Another advisory will be issued as 
conditions dictate.  
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For more information, contact the District’s 
Communications Office at 604-904-7368. 

 
 

District of North Vancouver / 355 W. Queens Rd, North Vancouver, BC V7N 4N5 / Tel: 604-990-2311 / Web: www.dnv.org 

mediarelease 

 

 


